
 
 
20-May 2025 
 
Wolfpack and Families,  
 
I have a few information items and updates for you below. 
 

1)​ Welcome 
a)​ Welcome to Mr. Daniels, joining our team as an additional VP between now and 

June, and into the fall. 
b)​ Our existing VP team will be maintaining their current roles and responsibilities 

(Ms. Walton VP Grades 9 and 10, Ms. Mccready VP Grades 11 and 12, Mr. 
Whittington SSTC and more) 

 
2)​ Rowing 

a)​ Congratulations to the WNSS rowing team for great results over the past 
weekend. 

b)​ Our rowers had a busy weekend of competition! Our senior rowers competed at 
the Stotesbury Regatta in Philadelphia this past weekend. Congratulations to 
Molly D. for a 2nd  place finish in the Senior Women's single and  Mac W. & 
Quinn R. who came  6th in the Senior Men's Lightweight Double.  

c)​ Our junior rowers competed at the South Niagara Invitational in Welland. 
Congratulations to Sandra M., who came 3rd in the Jr Women's Single.  

d)​ Finishing fourth were the Junior Men's Quad (George S., Devin L., Jackson S., 
Nicolas D. & Coxie Addison M.) and the Novice Women's Quad (Mara S., Abigail 
G., Julia L., Brightyn C. & Coxie Summer N.)  

e)​ George S. also earned a fifth place in the Jr Men's Single, as did Sandra M. & 
Mara S. in the Jr Women's Double.  

f)​ Our team also had a strong showing from our Senior Women's Double (Anna V. 
& Addison M.) and Senior Women's Four: Brightyn C., Julia L., Anna V., Addison 
M. and Coxie Summer N. 

 
3)​ Guidance - Summer School 

a)​ Summer school registration closes on May 22. After that, Guidance will be able to 
register students who need to take summer school based on their final grades. 
This will not be impacted by the May 22nd deadline. 



4)​ Student Driving 
a)​ A friendly reminder to students that safe and careful driving is expected at all 

times - both on campus and off.  Please make sure to maintain your driving and 
parking privileges at school by taking good care at all times and driving at safe 
speeds. 

 
5)​ Bulletin - Study Tips 

a)​ Please see the attached bulletin from Ms. Smithson’s class with some study tips. 


